
State of the lake talk
Heather Segale of UC Davis Research and Education Programs at
Lake  Tahoe  will  be  presenting  information  concerning  the
current clarity of the lake, invasive species, and climate
change at Lake Tahoe.

The talk is June 9 at 5:30pm at the Tahoe Maritime Museum in
Homewood.

Admission is $5 for members, $8 for non-members and

includes wine and light snacks.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2011/06/state-of-the-lake-talk/

